
Eagles Class Weekly Overview 2023 
Term 2 Week 3 

More of the same for Eagles Class! 
 

Friday, 22nd  
November 

This week we have been learning about … 

English 
The class have been using their reading skills to finish chapter three and four of The 
Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe. 

Writing focus: identifying aspects of Luna and use language devices within writing. 

Grammar focus: Capital Letters, full stops, connectives, adverbials and inverted 
commas. 

Spelling focus: Words ending in ‘-ance and -ancy’. 

Guided Reading: inference, prediction, character development. 

 

Maths 
 improper fractions 

 fractions 

 Mixed number fractions  

 Playdough Maths 

 Fractions of numbers 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

• Spanish – Likes and Dislikes part two 

• RE – What is a Mezuzah 

• ART – Christmas Trees 

• Science – Space: phases of the moon 
 

News and 
reminders 

Teacher Comment:  

Eagles Class worked very hard this week! Eagles Class have: continued with their book 
The Lion the Witch and The Wardrobe, started a new project called One Small Step, 
mastered improper fractions and mixed number fractions, explored the moon and 
the different phases, had a go at golf in the hall, completed their spelling tests, 
started planning for a creative writing challenge, discussed sleep in PSHE, and 
enjoyed some small quizzes.   

We shall be completing our PIRA and PUMA tests next week.  

PE – Monday and Wednesday 

   Homework: Daily reading, TTRockstars, MyMaths, spelling revision and ReadTheory.  

Reminder: Next Friday (29th) is a non-uniform day in return for donations for the 
Christmas Fair (which is being held after school on 6th December).  If you are able to 
donate, please bring in a bottle for the bottle tombola.  Bottles will be collected by 
FOBS at the school gates on Friday morning. 

 
 

 


